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For Immediate Release: May 25, 2022 
Press Release by: 
Councilmember Tamara Paltin, Chair 
Planning and Sustainable Land Use Committee 
media@mauicounty.us  

Accepting applications for South Maui Community Plan Advisory 
Committee through June 	 

LAHAINA, Hawai`i—Applications for a seat on the South Maui Community Plan 
Advisory Committee ("CPAC") are now being accepted by the Planning and 
Sustainable Land Use Committee, Councilmember Tamara Paltin announced 
today. 

Nine of the CPAC's 13 members will be appointed by the council, while four will 
be appointed by the mayor. Applicants residing in the South Maui community 
plan area are encouraged to apply, which includes Kihei to Makena. 

"It is the intention of the council to appoint committee members who represent 
a cross section of their community, one that embodies diversity and balance of 
age, gender, background, profession, heritage, experience, and ideology of all 
CPAC participants," said Paltin, who chairs the committee. 

Experience in land use planning is helpful, but not required. 

The application form and other South Maui CPAC related information can be 
found on the Planning and Sustainable Land Use Committee's page of the 
County Council's website at www.mauicounty.us/pslu.  

Applications must be received or postmarked by 4:30 p.m. on June 	, 2022. 
For additional information, please contact the Planning and Sustainable Land 
Use Committee staff at 808-270-7161 or 808-270-7668. 
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